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May 6, 2016

Attention: Filing Clerk
Christina R. Switzer, Attorney-Legal Division
Public Utility Commission of Texas
1701 N. Congress Avenue
P.O. Box 13326
Austin, Texas 78711-3326

Re: DOCKET NO. 44992, Follow-Up Regarding Customer Deposits

Dear Ms. Switzer:
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This letter is a follow-up to the information sent on May 4, 2016 regarding the closing and proof
that a sale/transfer has been consummated. The Public Utility Commission ("PUC") has also
requested that the entities address customer deposits. TexAmericas Center Executive Director/
CEO, Scott Norton, has verified that NO deposits have ever been collected on any wet utilities'
customers associated with CCN Nos. 13210 or 21067.

The Board of Directors of the Riverbend Water Resources District is scheduled to discuss the
issue of requiring deposits going forward. However, as deposits are associated with the current
customer, none were collected and none will be transferred.

If you have any further questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me on my cell
at (303) 888-7353.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth A. Fazio Hale, JD, LLM
Executive Director/ CEO

Riverbend Water Resources District
228 Texas Avenue, Suite A

New Boston, TX 75570
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